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Q3

Discussed my role as supervisor with the student teacher
and clinical educator.

Agree

Q4

Developed a team approach by communicating frequently
with the clinical educator and student teacher.

Agree

Q5

Demonstrated a sincere interest in the development of the
student teacher.

Agree

Q6

Provided useful suggestions, materials, about teaching
content.

Agree

Q7

Provided ideas and strategies to help improve instruction
and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q8

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q9

Provided timely and helpful feedback to the student
teacher.

Agree
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Q30

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q31

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q32

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q33

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q34

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Very professional, knowledgeable and compassionate

Q36

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

P-3: Early Childhood

Q37

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q38

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q39

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree
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Q40

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q41

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q42

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q43

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q44

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q45

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q46

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q47

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Experienced, wonderfully realistic, kind

Q49

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q50

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q51

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q52

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q53

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q54

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q55

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q56

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q57

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q58

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q59

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree
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Q90

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q91

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q92

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q93

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q94

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q95

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q96

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q97

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q98

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q99

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question
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Q101

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q102

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q103

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q104

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q105

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q106

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q107

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q108

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q109

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q110

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q111

Completed �
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Q40

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q41

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q42

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q43

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q44

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q45

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q46

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q47

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Carolyn was a great cheerleader for Taylor, very supportive and helpful.

Q49

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

7-12: Lang Arts
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Q50

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q51

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q52

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q53

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q54

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q55

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q56

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q57

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q58

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q59

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree
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Q60

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Mallory was patient and kind.

Q62

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

7-12: Social Studies

Q63

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q64

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q65

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
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Q120

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q121

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q122

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q123

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q124

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q125

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question
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Q20

Was available for consultation.

Strongly agree

Q21

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience.

Friendly, Responsive, Thorough, Proactive, Sincere

Made me feel valued; loved those TC's!

Q23

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

P-3: Early Childhood

Q24

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Disagree

Q25

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q26

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q27
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Q40

Provided ide
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Q50

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Disagree

Q51

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q52

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q53

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q54

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q55

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q56

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q57

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q58

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q59

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree
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Q70

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q71

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Not Observed

Q72

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q73

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question
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Q101

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q102

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q103

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q104

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q105

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q106

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q107

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q108

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q109

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q3

Discussed my role as supervisor with the student teacher
and clinical educator.

Agree

Q4

Developed a team approach by communicating frequently
with the clinical educator and student teacher.

Agree

Q5

Demonstrated a sincere interest in the development of the
student teacher.

Agree

Q6

Provided useful suggestions, materials, about teaching
content.

Agree

Q7

Provided ideas and strategies to help improve instruction
and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q8

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q9

Provided timely and helpful feedback to the student
teacher.

Agree
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Q30

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q31

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q32

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q33

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q34

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Provided needed support for a successful student teaching experience.

Q36

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

K-12: Intervention-Mild/Moderate

Q37

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q38

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q39

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree
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Q40

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
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Q50

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q51

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q52

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q53

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q54

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q55

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q56

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q57

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q58

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q59

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree
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Q70

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q71

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q72

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q73

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Provided superior support for a successful student teaching experience.

Q75

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

K-12: Intervention-Mild/Moderate
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Q80

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q81

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree

Q82

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q83

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q84

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q85

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q86l �
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Q101

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q102

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q103

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q104

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q105

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q106

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q107

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q108

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q109

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q110

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q111

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q112

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question

Q114

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q115

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q116

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q117

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q118

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q119

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q120

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q121

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q122

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q123

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q124

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q125

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question
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Q3

Discussed my role as supervisor with the student teacher
and clinical educator.

Agree

Q4

Developed a team approach by communicating frequently
with the clinical educator and student teacher.

Agree

Q5

Demonstrated a sincere interest in the development of the
student teacher.

Agree

Q6

Provided useful suggestions, materials, about teaching
content.

Agree

Q7

Provided ideas and strategies to help improve instruction
and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q8

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q9

Provided timely and helpful feedback to the student
teacher.

Agree
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Q20

Was available for consultation.

Strongly agree

Q21

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience.

Peggy Ault was always available to assist me with all my needs or questions.

Q23

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

7-12: Math

Q24

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q25

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q26

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q27

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Agree

Q28

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Agree

Q29

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Agree
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Q30

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Agree

Q31

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q32

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q33

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q34

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Carolyn had a great relationship with Aiden

Q36

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

P-3: Early Childhood

Q37

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q38

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q39

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree
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Q50

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q51

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Agree

Q52

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Agree

Q53

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and makt d id
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Q60

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Stephanie provided everything needed and worked well with Kira

Q62

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

P-12: Art, Secondary

Q63

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Agree

Q64

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher n eff - f cher n ef
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Q70

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Agree

Q71

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Agree

Q72

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Agree

Q73

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support provided during the student teaching experience:

Kevin was super impressed with Elizabeth. He was supportive and gave lots of feedback to her. They had a nice “Co-teaching” 

experience.

Q75

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q76
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Q80

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q81

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q82

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q83

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q84

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q85

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q86

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question

Q88

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q89

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q90

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q91

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q92

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q93

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q94

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q95

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q96

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q97

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q98

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q99

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question
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Q101

Subject area of my student's clinical faculty member.

Respondent skipped this question

Q102

Provided the supervisor an orientation to the
school operations regarding visitation, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q103

Established an effective rapport with the student teacher

Respondent skipped this question

Q104

Was a good source of ideas, materials, and information
about content.

Respondent skipped this question

Q105

Provided ideas about how to improve classroom
instruction and make it more meaningful for students.

Respondent skipped this question

Q106

Provided timely, positive and useful feedback as well as
suggestions for improvement.

Respondent skipped this question

Q107

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q108

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q109

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question
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Q110

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q111

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q112

Brief
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Q120

Helped the student teacher understand how to attend to
the varying individual, cultural, & social factors that
influence students and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q121

Facilitated the effective and appropriate use of various
technologies to support teaching and learning.

Respondent skipped this question

Q122

Helped the student teacher improve the classroom
management abilities: organization, communication,
climate setting, discussion, guidance, etc.

Respondent skipped this question

Q123

Provided guidance about how to collaborate with
colleagues and parents.

Respondent skipped this question

Q124

Completed observation/evaluation forms in a thoughtful
and timely manner.

Respondent skipped this question

Q125

Brief comment about the overall quality of the support
provided during the student teaching experience:

Respondent skipped this question


